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Assalam ‘alaikum wa rahmatullahi wa barakatuhu

Dear Parents,
We hope and pray that this newsletter reaches you in strong iman and good health.

e Parents day - Parents day has been rescheduled to Friday 5th May therefore
Friday 31st March is a normal school day. Bookings for Parents day will be open
from Tuesday 2nd May.

e Eid party - Our Eid party will be on Monday 24th April. Teachers will be in touch
soon.

e Bank holidays - Bank holiday falls on: Friday 7th April, Monday 1st May &
Monday 8th May. School will be closed on these days.

e End of term holiday - Our last day of school will be on Thursday 6th April. We
will reopen on Monday 24th April.

e Holidays - Holidays WILL NOT be authorised during term time unless there
are exceptional circumstances which have to be authorised by the school at
least 4 weeks in advance. Please familiarise yourself with the School
Academic Dates which is on our website.

More information regarding our Holiday leave is on our website under Policies.
Alternatively, please click on the following link:
://www.apexprimary.co.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Attendance-and
-Punctuality-Policy-Feb-2025.pdf
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